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From:
Sent: 23 January 2010 23:53
To: Env DC Mail - PF
Subject: 26 West Street (2009/5805/P)

Dear Sir / Madam,

| am a resident of Tower Street, WC2 and have received a consultation notice in respect of the above
planning application. As far as the external elements of this scheme are concerned, this is merely a repeat
of the application submitted last August to which | objected at the time and which was rejected. The
objections | made at the time remain relevant.

The rear aspect of my home is at the bottom of the “gulley” between Tower and West Streets. As such, my
view and natural light is already severely restricted by the properties on West Street. The proposed
enlargement of the roof structure at 26 West Street will significantly exacerbate this problem, for which
reason | strongly object to this scheme.

| should be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this comment and if you would also keep me
informed of the outcome of the consultation.

Yours faithfully,

Flat 2

4 - 10 Tower Street
London

WC2H 9NP

25/01/2010




